
 
 
 

July 14, 2021 
 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 16-576, Development of New Alternative Net Metering Tariffs and/or 

Other Regulatory Mechanisms and Tariffs for Customer-Generators 
Request to Cancel July 15 Stakeholder Technical Session Regarding Value of 
Distributed Energy Resources Study 

 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
The Department of Energy requests that the stakeholder technical session scheduled for July 15, 
2021 at 9:00 a.m. regarding the Value of Distributed Energy Resources Study in this proceeding 
be cancelled due to an unavoidable conflict. 
 
We regret any inconvenience related to the timing of this request.  We anticipate that the 
stakeholder technical session may be rescheduled for a date in August 2021. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
      Sincerely,  
 

      David Wiesner 
      David K. Wiesner 
      Legal Director/Sr. Hearings Examiner 
 
cc: Docket Service List (by email) 
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